
Friday,   February   26,   2021   
 
Dear   Keystone   Families:   
 
The   following   is   our   plan   to   make   up   the   missed   school   days   due   to   snow.   
 
Parent   Teacher   Conferences   will   be   held   virtually   on   Tuesday,   March   2,   2021   from   
4:00-7:00pm   (new   date)   and   on   Thursday,   March   4,   2021   from   4:00-7:00pm.    These   
conferences   will   be   held   virtually   or   by   phone.    Conferences   will   not   be   held   on     
March   5,   2021(as   previously   scheduled   on   the   calendar).     
 
Friday,			March			5,			2021			will			be			a			Distance			Learning			day.		  A   paper   learning   packet   will   be   
sent   home   with   all   students   (PreK   4   through   8th   grade)   for   this   date.   Teachers   will   be   
available   by   email.    No			students			or			teachers			will			report			to			campus	.    Completed   packets   
should   be   returned   on   Monday,   March   8,   2021.   
 
The			week			of			spring			break			(March			15-			March			19,			2021)			will			be			Distance			Learning			
days.			No			students			or			teachers			will			report			to			campus.		 			
 

● Elementary   students   (PreK   4   through   4th   grade):   Paper   learning   packets   will   be   
sent   home   for   all   5   days   in   math   and   reading.   Teachers   will   be   available   by   email.   
Completed   packets   should   be   returned   on   Monday,   March   22,   2021.     
 

● Middle   school   students   (5th   through   8th   grade)   will   complete   5   days   of   course   
work   on   Google   Classroom.   Devices   will   be   checked   out   to   each   student.   Course   
work   should   be   completed   by   Monday,   March   22,   2021.     
 

													Extended			school			days			will			begin			on			Monday,			April			26,			2021.				We   will   add   36   minutes   to   
our   school   day   until   the   end   of   the   year   Students   will   be   dismissed   from   class   at    3:51pm.	  	 
If   your   student   is   a   bus   rider,   they   will   be   dropped   off   36   minutes   later   beginning   April   26,   
2021.   It   will   not   affect   the   morning   route.   Car   riders   will   be   dismissed   from   class   at   
3:51pm.  

  
													The			last			day			of			school			will			be			Tuesday,			May			25,			2021.	 		
	

Please   contact   the   main   of�ice   at   918-363-8298   if   you   have   any   questions.   
 
Thank   You,     
Mr.   Bynum   
Keystone   Superintendent   



	


